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The Quarry to Host Grace Place Students for Kids Adventure Day 
 
Naples, FL – The residents of The Quarry Community are generously hosting Kids Adventure Day, 
a fun-filled outdoor event for local elementary students from Grace Place for Children and 
Families. Taking place on Thursday, March 13, from 10 AM to 3 PM, this special day will provide 50 
elementary students attending Grace Place's spring break camp with an unforgettable 
experience featuring fishing, games, crafts, and more—all at no cost to participants. 
 
The Quarry residents have organized and prepared this event, offering their time, resources, and 
picturesque surroundings to create a memorable day. Kids will have the chance to fish in The 
Quarry’s waters, enjoy a picnic lunch, participate in engaging games, create crafts, and take 
home their very own tackle boxes along with other surprises. This event aims to introduce 
children to the wonders of the outdoors while fostering new skills, confidence, and cherished 
memories. 
 
“We are deeply appreciative of The Quarry residents for opening their hearts and beautiful 
community with our students,” said Marcie Curry, Chief Program Officer at Grace Place. “This 
event offers an incredible opportunity for our children to experience the joys of fishing and 
outdoor activities, helping them build new skills and confidence in an enriching 
environment.  This day will surely leave a lasting impact.” 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend and cover this inspiring day of community, 
generosity, and adventure. Interviews with event organizers and participating children will be 
available upon request. 
 
For more information or to RSVP for media coverage, please contact Colleen Durham at 
colleen.durham@graceplacenaples.org or 239-255-7213. 
 

 
 
MEDIA RSVP REQUESTED Please confirm attendance in advance for on-site access and interview 
coordination. 

 
 
ABOUT GRACE PLACE FOR CHILDREN AND FAMILIES 
Grace Place for Children and Families, celebrating its 20th year, is a nonprofit family literacy 
center committed to providing pathways out of poverty by educating children and families. 
Grace Place enrolls over 1,300 individuals in its education programs each year, offering the 
nationally recognized early learning initiative Bright Beginnings (nursery to 4 years old), which 
involves a parent in the early learning needed to be kindergarten ready, and comprehensive 
School Age Programs (grades K-12) funded by the Florida Department of Education. The 
organization also provides Adult Education courses and operates a Food Pantry serving 
hundreds of families weekly. For more information about Grace Place for Children and Families 
and to explore volunteer opportunities, visit www.graceplacenaples.org. 
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